Transitioning to
secondary school

We would like to invite you to our online workshop for parents and carers whose
children are transitioning from Year 6 to secondary school.

We are going to discuss common worries you might have during this time and
how you can support your child going through this change.

The workshop will take place on ZOOM on 15t of July at 10:15 AM and 4 PM.

To book your slot please visit:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/transition-to-secondary-school-workshop-for-
parents-tickets-16187/6939283 )

For more information %

contact: Brent, VWWandsworth
Agata Bogdanowicz and Westminster

Abogdanowicz@bwwmind.org.uk
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